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Governor Cooper Requests Equitable Funding for Minority-Owned Businesses  
in COVID-19 Emergency Aid 

  
RALEIGH: Governor Roy Cooper sent a letter to the leaders of the Golden L.E.A.F. 
Foundation encouraging them to ensure women and minority-owned businesses 
receive an equitable portion of recently approved COVID-19 relief funding. Women-
and-minority-owned businesses account for approximately half of all businesses in the 
state.  

“Diverse businesses are engines for our economy, and we need to encourage their 
continued growth and development as we administer this much needed aid,” Governor 
Cooper wrote. “Given the disproportionate impact this pandemic has had on minority 
communities, it is more vital than ever for us to ensure that all North Carolina 
businesses have equal access to these funds.”  

The Golden L.E.A.F. Foundation is managing the distribution of $125 million in loans 
for businesses that are struggling as a result of COVID-19 that was included in the 
recently passed 2020 COVID-19 Recovery Act. The law allocating that funding states 
that historically underutilized small businesses (HUBs) benefit from equitable 
distribution of relief funding.  

Read Gov. Cooper’s letter to the Golden L.E.A.F. Foundation [click.icptrack.com]. 

 

### 
  

 

 

mailto:govpress@nc.gov
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/click.icptrack.com/icp/relay.php?r=39609655&msgid=477770&act=IKGD&c=1346310&destination=https*3A*2F*2Ffiles.nc.gov*2Fgovernor*2Fdocuments*2Ffiles*2F20200518-Golden-LEAF-Letter.pdf&cf=13425&v=582883bf8e834097e368a8d02322fdef42becefd543538b09334b0233fa6e493__;JSUlJSUlJQ!!HYmSToo!IcukxUV-lTUVxL0CttYHkD2X246G5LrnQiMH6kVgs2XsbaItu4Zj1OYHGL6XufB_un70UCI$

